Cubs Newsletter

Week 11




This Week
We started our new topic, Trains, Tracks and Tyres on
Monday with a stunning start. The children had the
opportunity to work in different classrooms to complete
activities which included printing with vehicles, collage
transport pictures, following tracks and trails outdoors
and transport team games in the hall. We have been
sorting and classifying transport in maths, and writing
about our favourite transport in literacy. We have done
lots of painting for our wall displays in school!

Next Week
We shall be learning all about buses. We shall read
The Naughty Bus and go on a trail to find him
outdoors. We shall be learning positional language —
in, under, over, on to talk about where we find the bus.
Maybe you could practice these words at home. In
maths, we shall be learning all about different shapes
and their names. There are Iots of shape games
available on the PC and tablet if you would like to
practice at home.




Reminders!

Please remember to return P.E kits to
school - P.E day is Friday.

Reading with your child every day....just 5-
10 minutes makes such a difference if they
can practise what we are learning at
school.

| Milk money - £1.60 a week after your

| child’s 5" birthday, payable through
ParentPay.




&

Congratulations

On Friday mornings we have an award assembly where we
celebrate children’s achievements. Each week we choose a child
from each class who has achieved well during the week and they

receive a smiley face badge which goes on the wall in the classroom.
We also choose a child from each class that has shown our value of
the month and their picture goes on the values tree in the entrance.
This month our value is excellence. One child from each key stage is
chosen for work of the week their work is put up in the entrance.

Achievement
Awards
Ofters — Mia
Lions — Allise

Tolerance
Value Award

Otters —-
Zehann
Lions - Anjeli

Work of the Weelk:

Kiyaan — for writing the alphabet in Arabic




